
Eco-schools Meeting 

Tuesday 11th October 

         

Attendees: Miss Waugh and the Eco schools team.  

Minutes: 

 The Eco schools team has already achieved the bronze and 

silver award and this year we would like to achieve the Green 

Flag Award.  

 As a team we would like to create an action plan.  

 Some of the areas we want to develop further in school are: 

Litter pickers once a week, Classes completing gardening 

activities and developing whole class visits to the local 

allotment. Regular checks on classrooms once a term to see if 

teachers are following the Eco school rules such as recycling 

paper, turning the light off when leaving a room. Developing 

whole school theme weeks and the Eco schools team to lead an 

assembly.  

 We would like to continue to work alongside other schools like 

Alkrington Primary School. We will be carrying out gardening 

activities and link meetings to develop our understanding of the 

Eco schools award.  
 

 


